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Hello skiers and boarders!!  As I write this, rumor has it there is a trace of new 
white stuff on the mountain!  This is welcome news as April has had a drought of 
snow.  Some of our members are still up at Bachy having fun though! 
 
Some interesting statistics…  thru March 31st there have been a total of 57 
Meetups on the mountain.  Many thanks to our 18 meetup leaders who make this 
happen!  We had 175 people join the club this year which is awesome. 
 
A couple of reminders.  Regarding Covid, please remember to wear your masks in 
the lift line staging areas and on the lifts at all times.  Also, please refrain from 
offering skiing/boarding lessons to fellow BSC members during meetups (it’s a 
liability issue). 
 
Regarding a year-end BSC party, the news isn’t good.  Deschutes County is 
currently at a “high” risk level and rumor has it we may be moving back to 
“extreme.”  Given circumstances, the BSC board decided against hosting a year-
end party.  Next year, we’re hoping to host a full slate of social events! 
 
FYI, the Far West Ski Association will be hosting a ski week January 29, 2022 – 
February 5, 2022 at Aspen/Snowmass.  Lots of members are expressing interest in 
this trip!  For details, visit our website at… 
 
TRIPS | Bend Ski Club 

 
FYI, starting Monday April 26 new hours at Bachy are 8:30am to 1:30pm and the 
Sunrise parking lot will be closed.  Also, the Morning Conditions Report will not be 
out until 730am.   
 
Hope to see you out there – remember you can ski in the morning and then go 
hiking, biking or paddling in the pm.   What a life we have here in Central Oregon! 
 
Marlene Lomas 
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